Thurs. March 1, 1973

Rites Held For Husband
of Former Resident

Frank Graybill

Funeral services for Frank Graybill 79, of Harlingen were held Saturday, February 17m in
Kreidler-Ashcraft Funeral Chapel, Harlingen, with the Rev. W. E. Davis officiating. Burial was in
Mont Meta Memorial park.

Mr. Graybill, husband of the former Lorine Edington of Grapeland, Passed away in Valley
Baptist Hospital Wednesday, February 14, A native of Longview, he moved to Harlingen in 1946
and was a retired inspector for the U.S. Department of Agriculture. He was a member of the First
Christian Church, a veteran of the first World War and a member of the Harlingen Veterans of
Foreign War.

Survivors include his wife, Mrs. Lorine Edington Graybill of Harlingen; two daughters,
Mrs. Olan (Frances) Gartman and Mrs. Shirley Beane of Harlingen; thee sisters, Mrs. Louise
Abnott and Mrs. Lucy G. Smith of Ft. Worth and Mrs. Vernon Temple of Longview; five
grandchidren and two great-grandchildren.
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